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7th November 2023 
 

Year 1 Food Tasting Activity – Tuesday 14th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our of our Sciene topic this term, Animals Including Humans, we will be tasting 
some different foods and drinks next week on Tuesday 14th November. We will be tasting 
crisps (ready salted, salt and vinegar, cheese and onion and barbecue flavour) and fruit 
juice (blackcurrent, orange and apple).  
 
We will be using our sense of taste to decide what flavour each item is.  
 
If you have any concerns with this or if your child has any allergies or special dietary 
requirements please speak with a member of the Year 1 team or email 
schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk prior to Tuesday’s lesson. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Shields 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
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